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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

For Immediate Release December 1, 2017 
Washington, DC 
 

Washington, DC -- The Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety 
Board (Board) is pleased to announce that Michael Dunlevy 
has been chosen for the White House Leadership Development 
Program (WHLDP).  As DNFSB’s Lead Engineer for nuclear 
safety oversight activities, Mr. Dunlevy has made great strides 
for the agency, including providing leadership and technical 
oversight in a variety of roles for the past decade.  Mr. Dunlevy 
was selected for the current cohort of WHLDP’s Performance 
Improvement Council, to work on the federal government’s 
highest priority and highest impact challenges. 
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